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 September 29, 2021  
  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
AND FEDERAL EXPRESS 
 
Melanie.bachman@ct.gov 
Siting.council@ct.gov 
 
Ms. Melanie A. Bachman, Esq., Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 

Re: Petition No. 1460 
  

Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
 This office represents Greenskies Clean Energy, LLC (“Greenskies”). On behalf of 
Greenskies, I have enclosed one original and fifteen hardcopies of their updated response to 
Interrogatory No. 1 of the first set of interrogatories issued by the Connecticut Siting Council. 
Specifically, Greenskies received a certified mail receipt from the Cornwall Conservation Trust. 
 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
 

  Very truly yours,  

   
  Jesse A. Langer 
 
Enclosures 



1 
3382663 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

 
PETITION OF GREENSKIES CLEAN   :  PETITION NO. 1460 
ENERGY, LLC FOR A DECLARATORY   :  
RULING THAT A CERTIFICATE OF   : 
ENVIRONMENTAL COMPATIBILITY   : 
AND PUBLIC NEED IS NOT REQUIRED   :   September 29, 2021 
   

PETITIONER’S UPDATED RESPONSES TO THE FIRST SET OF  
INTERROGATORIES BY THE CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

 
 Greenskies Clean Energy, LLC (“Petitioner”) respectfully submits the following updated 

responses and non-privileged documentation to the First Set of Interrogatories issued by the 

Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) in connection with the above-captioned matter. 

General 

1. Referencing Petition pp. 19-20, of the letters sent to abutting property owners, how many 
certified mail receipts were received? If any receipts were not returned, which owners did 
not receive their notice?  Were any additional attempts made to contact those property 
owners. 
 
Petitioner received certified mail receipts from seven of the ten abutting properties. 
The three property owners for which Petitioner did not receive certified mail receipts 
include:  Donna and Richard Weigold, 162 Bunker Hill Road W. Cornwall, 
Connecticut; Roy S. Walzer, P.O. Box 577, 10 South Street, Litchfield, Connecticut; 
and the Cornwall Conservation Trust, c/o Barton Jones, P.O. Box 74, W. Cornwall, 
Connecticut. On August 17, 2021, counsel for Petitioner received an email from Mr. 
Jones indicating that the Cornwall Conservation Trust “received the notice” 
concerning the proposed project. Mr. Jones’ communication did not include any 
substantive comments on the proposed project. On September 14, 2021, Petitioner 
mailed a second round of certified notices to those three abutters, including the 
Cornwall Conservation Trust. Petitioner has since received a certified mail receipt 
from Mr. Walzer and the Cornwall Conservation Trust, but not from the Weigolds.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



2 
3382663 

                    Respectfully submitted by, 
   

GREENSKIES CLEAN ENERGY, LLC 
 
 

  

      By: ______________________________ 
       Jesse A. Langer 
       UPDIKE, KELLY & SPELLACY, P.C. 
       265 Church Street – 10th Floor 
       New Haven, CT 06510 
       (203) 786-8317 
       Email:  jlanger@uks.com 
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